
Detour  necessary  for
emergency I-80 work
The exit ramp from eastbound Interstate 80 at Emigrant Gap
will be closed Monday through Thursday from 6am to dusk, May
16-26 for emergency repairs to a failed culvert and down drain
adjacent to the freeway.

The exit ramp’s fill slope is eroded so rock slope protection
will be installed to prevent further damage.

Eastbound motorists will be detoured to the freeway’s next
exit – Laing Road – which will allow access to Emigrant Gap
Road.
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